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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to you at the end of a very ‘different’ Autumn Term. We have all faced 
challenging times over the past months since our schools reopened in September. You will 
have faced your own challenges too and we appreciate the fantastic support that you 
continue to give to your children and our schools. Thank you. 

Our schools have seen a number of ‘bubble’ closures over the past weeks and we can see 
the situation in London around Covid-19 infections becoming more acute. Children, staff 
and families have coped amazingly well with rapidly changing situations, and for those of 
you who have had to support their child’s learning at home – a very special thank you. 

We are set to return to schools as planned in early January. If the situation changes and we 
need to alter any of our published dates etc. we will be in contact with you as soon as we 
possibly can.  

We hope that you manage to have a joyful family time over the Christmas break and we 
look forward to welcoming you all back in the new year. 

Wish best wishes, 

 

Paul Marray  Nick Tildesley 
Chair of Trustees CEO 
 

 


